
Stanton Township 

Notice of General Election 
 

 

General Elections will be held on Tuesday, 

November 5th, 2024.  Polling hours will be 

7:00am to 8:00pm at the Stanton Town Hall- 

31186 40th Avenue Way, Cannon Falls, MN.  

To contact an election official, please email to 

stantonclerk@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Cheryle Peters 

Clerk, Stanton Township  
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